
August 20,1998 

Baker Environmental!, Inc. 
Airport Office Park, Building 3 
420 Rouser Road 
Coraopolis, Pennsylvania 15108 

(412) 269-6000 
FAX (412) 269-2002 

Commander 
Atlantic Division 
Naval Facilities Engineering Command 
15 10 Gilbert Street (Building N-26) 
Norfolk, Virginia 23511-2699 

Attn: Ms. Katherine H. Landman 
Navy Technical Representative 
Code 18232 

Re: Contract N6247-89-D-4814 
Navy CLEAN, District III 
Contract Task Order (CTO) 323 
Operable Unit (OU) No. 10 (Site 35) 
Marine Corp Base (MCB), Camp Lejeune, North Carolina 

Dear Ms. Landman: 

Baker Environmental Inc. (Baker), is pleased to submit one copy of the Draft Sample Strategy Plan (SSP) that 
summarizes field activities associated with the Natural Attenuation Evaluation (NAE) at OU No. 10 (Site 35), 
MCB Camp Lejeune, North Carolina. Two copies have been forwarded to Mr. Mick Senus at MCB, Camp 
Lejeune. Single copies have been forwarded to Ms. Gena Townsend of the United States Environmental Protection 
Agency-Region IV and Mr. David Lown of the North Carolina Department of the Environment and Natural 
Resources. 

In order to submit a final version of the SSP to LANTDIV by September 2, 1998 Baker is requesting that verbal or 
written comments be submitted by August 28,1998. 

Baker Appreciates the opportunity to serve LANTDIV on this project. If you have questions regarding this 
submittal, please do not hesitate to contact me at (412) 269-2024 or Mr. Daniel L. Bonk, P.E. at (412) 269-2063. 

Sincerely, 

Michael D. Smith 
Environmental Scientist 

MDSIIW 
Enclosure (1) 

cc: MS Lee Arm Rapp, P.E., Code 18312 (letter only) 
Ms. Beth Collier, Code 02115 (letter only) 
Mr. Mick Senus, MCB Lejeune (2 copies) 
Mr. David Lown, L.G.,P.E, NC DENR (1 copy) 
Ms. Gena Townsend, USEPA, Region IV (1 copy) 

A Total Quality Corporation 


